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DEFER PROGRESS REPORT ON SOQUEL CREEK WATER DISTRICT ISSUES

Members of the Board:

On May 19, 1998, your Board accepted a progress report on Soquel Creek Water District Issues and
directed staff to provide a status report for your Boards consideration on or before May 18, 1999. Staff
has not yet completed the work necessary to provide another progress report. Staff would also like
additional time to communicate with the Soquel Creek Water District about the report and what items
should receive coverage in the report.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board defer the progress report on Soquel Creek Water
District issues until June 15, 1999.

Sincerely, RECOMMENDED

ALVIN D. JAMES
Planning Director

Blc/SCWDO6

1
County Administrative Officer

cc: Soquel Creek Water District


